
 

2025 Admin Vice Chair Report  

The most important part of the Admin Vice Chair is to assist the General Chair as needed. So that is 
what I did again this year. I attended LSC leadership calls and attended the LSC General Chair track 
with the General Chair at the Annual Business meeting in September.  

I worked very closely with board members to try and resolve the treaty issues with Virginia 
Swimming LSC. Now I am one of the many board members working to help our LSC pass a rule 
change with USA swimming. was with her for  

I work to support the General Chair and the PVS any way I could again this year. 

As part of the personal committee, I have worked closely with the LSC service manager, and the 
treasurer as needed. In the past year we hired a new equipment manager, and we created and hired 
a Special Project and Assistant Registrar too.  

Lastly, while we have continued discussion about a new website, other priorities have taken 
precedent this year, and since we do have a knowledgeable webmaster currently working with the 
board, I have not worked on a new website yet.  

While none of these tasks have been quick to show immediate results I do feel as your Admin Vice 
Chair I am not only contributing to the success of the PVS but also assisting as a team player 
should. 

Thank you for allowing me to serve the PVS LSC and the members it represents, 

 

Trish Seubert Buswell  

 


